
The Non-SPARC reports are ready. These are reporting on claims data, claim statuses, claims to be paid, 
etc. but do not perform the detailed financial accounting logic needed to pin-down exact payment 
issuance quantities by month which has been moved to the WWP system and reports from there (for 
example, in the scenarios like "Approved" to "Denied" to "Approved" across multiple months).  
 
For the SPARC reports, we are ready but waiting for production implementation of a few change 
requests that happened on EPBA side.  
 
These have now moved to UAT but aren't in production yet the last time it was checked was as of 
12/30/21. 
 

• Fix #1: The SPARC Incentive Report (Vocational Training and Educational Attainment Incentive) 
always showed $0.00 for everything.  

 

• Fix #2: The SPARC POP Report (for JA, JR, JR3, LT, etc.) was using the Claim Effective Month to 
group the payment amounts, but was supposed to use the Claim Status Month of when it was 
"Approved" or "Validated".  

 
For WPASS POP Reports Frequently-Asked-Questions please contact 
DCFDFESBARRequest@Wisconsin.gov 
 

mailto:DCFDFESBARRequest@Wisconsin.gov

